
This week at Little Learners: 

We have been spending lots of time in the garden in the sunshine. 

We pretended we were builders; we mixed sand and water to make ‘cement’ and spread it onto the 

foam bricks and fixed them together to build a wall. 

We took part in an obstacle course practising our climbing and balancing. 

We used bricks to prop up a long tube and took turns to roll cars down it. We realised that when we 

lifted up the tube, the cars would go faster. 

We used sticks to draw shapes in the sand and tried to name all the shapes. 

We looked at our shadows, talking about the size of them and where shadows come from. 

We did our phonics session outside using the large laminated letters on the fence. We sounded out 

the letter and then tried to find something in the garden beginning with that letter. 

Back indoors, we have explored compost, pasta and rolled out play dough to make ‘pizzas’. 

We built models from large blocks such as towers and Spiderman! 

We got creative with large pieces of paper making hats, telescopes and flags. We also drew pictures 

of our friends. 

When we got hot from being outside, we came in for a drink and ‘library time’ where we all chose a 

book for some quiet time on the carpet. 

Some of us have been practising our pen hold and attempting to write our name in preparation for 

‘big’ school. We have also practised our scissor skills and have been learning positional language. 

 

           


